
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 
 
In accordance with the Pennsylvania Sunshine Law, Act 84 of 1986 as amended, notice is 
hereby given that the regular meeting of the Zoning Hearing Board scheduled for December 
23, 2024 has been cancelled and rescheduled for December 16, 2024, at 7:00 PM, in the 
Springfield Township Building, 1510 Paper Mill Road, Wyndmoor.   
 
Unless and until further notice is given, all future meetings of the Zoning Hearing Board will 
be held on the fourth Monday of the month at 7:00 PM in the Springfield Township Building. 
 
       MICHAEL TAYLOR 
       MANAGER/SECRETARY 
 
DEB:cmt 
10/29/24 
 
ANY INDIVIDUAL WITH A DISABILITY WISHING TO ATTEND THE ABOVE 
SCHEDULED MEETING AND REQUIRING AN AUXILIARY AID, SERVICE OR 
OTHER ACCOMMODATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE PROCEEDINGS, PLEASE 
CONTACT THE OFFICE OF THE TOWNSHIP MANAGER AT 215-836-7600, 72 
HOURS PRIOR TO THE MEETING.       
 
 


